
Elem ent s Pr im ary School
Fr iday 17t h January 2020

Dear Parents,
What a busy week it has been. 
We welcomed a film crew into school on Tuesday. They came to capture lots of the 
work we do here at Elements as part of a film being created which has the working 
title of 'Wellspring the Movie'. Our children really enjoyed being captured on camera.
As you will have seen today, our additional temporary unit has been delivered to 
school. We are thrilled to have some additional space in school and once fully 
connected will be used for dining and Breakfast Club and Touchdown. We are also 
hoping to be finally able to hold some parent workshops.
The topic the children will be working on next half term is 'Lost in a Book'. To help 
launch this during WOW week we will be introducing our new 'Snuggle up with a 
book' suitcases. One child in each class will bring their suitcase home which includes 
a book to share, a reading buddy to hold and some treats to share. We hope you will 
enjoy them together.
We will also be holding a book fair every night after school from Tuesday in WOW 
week where you can come and choose from some beautiful books on offer. We look 
forward to seeing you there.

Have a super weekend,
Miss S Horsbrough
Executive Principal

Monday 20th January - WOW Week begins

Thursday 23rd January - Recept ion t r ip t o Leeds Cit y Museum

Friday 24th January - Year  1 t r ip t o York  Railway Museum

Friday 7th February - SCHOOL CLOSED - Training Day

(Please not e cor rect ion of  dat es f rom  last  week 's newslet t er . Apologies for  t ypo)



Lunches

A r eminder  pl ease t o 
sel ect  your  chil d's school  

meal s on Par ent Pay each week . 

We ar e not  r eceiving enough choices 
and ar e having t o sel ect  f or  many 

chil dr en our sel ves.

you know what  your  chil dr en l ike 
b et t er  t han us so do pl ease 

choose f or / wit h t hem

I nspi r at i onal  Quot es
Do you have a f avour i t e 

i nspi r at i onal  quot e? We ar e 
cr eat i ng a col l ect i on of  quot es we 

can use i n our  new school  
bui l di ng and woul d l i ke t o hear  

f r om you.
I f  you have a f avour i t e say i ng or  

quot e t hat  you t hi nk woul d 
i nspi r e our  chi l dr en pl ease do 

shar e i t  wi t h us v i a an emai l  t o 
t he school  of f i ce.

C hinese N ew Year!

A s part  of W O W  week the chi ldren 
wil l  be learning about  the celebrat ion 
of C hinese N ew Year.

Recept ion wil l  be having a special day 
of learning on this on Friday 24th 
January.

To cont ribute to this, and if the 
chi ldren would l ike to, they can either 
come dressed in red or as one of the 
C hinese horoscope animals. This could 
be something as simple as a mask to 
represent  the animal. 20 20  is the year 
of the rat . O ther animals include, O x, 
T iger, Rabbit , D ragon, Snake, H orse, 
Goat , M onkey, Rooster, D og, and 
Pig.

In order to support your children with 
their writing at home we want to 
share our handwriting font with you.
A simple prompt for the children is to 
say 'every letter starts on the line'. 
We hope you f ind this useful.



Giv ing Consent
We have tw o trips happening in WOW nex t w eek .

In order for al l  ch i ldren to attend w e need your 
consent for those particular trips.

Trips are on the portal .
Please log onto the Parent Portal  and give your 

consent by Wednesday 22nd January
Thank  you.

St ar s of  t he Week ! At t endance 
St ars 96.3% 

Diam onds 93.8% 

Shine 95.4%

Dazzle 98.6%

Whole school 95.8% 

Our  Target

 97%

JUNK MODELLING
If you have any empty boxes, cartons or cardboard inners from kitchen or toilet  
roll please could we have them for our junk modelling. If these could be brought  

to school dry and clean we would very much appreciate it .
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